Hannah More Primary School Newsletter
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[h{¢ D[!'{{9{HH TERM DATE INFORMATION
We currently have 5 pairs of children's glasse Term 6 Ends:Friday 21st July 2017

waiting to be claimed=<_—
Term 1 of New School Year Starts:
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Wednesday 6th September
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If your child is missing a pair of glasses, plea
come to see if we have them in the safboé
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“‘f‘-ﬂ ¢ Gardening Club have seen their chillies grow!

'\ Each class received a chilli seedling in March and have
- 4 potted on at least once.

Year 6 have potted on twice and, just now, their
/ ..m flowers are beginning to appear

We had our firstflower at the end of May and

we hope to see some ripe chillies before the
summer term ends.
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The class challenge is to see wht
can grow the most chillies by
September!
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https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

A special workshop for parents THE NSPCC
about keeping our children safe.f§ SCHOOLS SERVICE ' !

6 places remaining et

nspee.org.uk /schools
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Are you flugsﬂr_;?t in,_:_I{EngIrzi,sh 1.

sff;u;:_s Has your child come home
full of excitement after our visit from the Scouts?
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Whet have we learnt this weel?

:" Year 1

¥ In literacy this week we wrote recounts about
the aliens who travelled to Hannah More. Elmer
class enjoyed their trip to The Matthew, where
they continued learning about John Cabot.
Gruffalo class enjoyed their trip to Andalusia
where they learnt about Ramadan and
respecting different beliefs. At home help your
child by showing them different coins and

P PP PP PP TP PP PPPTPPPTPPPPPPPRRPS making different amounts . This will support

Year 2 their learning in maths.

In Literacy, we wrote recounts about our trip on the e reeeeeeeeeeseeeassnnnnnnnnnssseseeeearannnanst -
Ry Year3 .............................................
_ This week we practised measuring using rulers
and metre sticks, and solved problems about
mass. We also learned a ‘good vs evil’ story,
‘The Clockwork Dragon’. At home, ask your
child to retell you the story ‘The Clockwork
ettt tteeeeeeeeaeneatnenraenrtnrnrenttrrraaererans e § Dragon g



